
 

Welcome 2nd Grade Families to the Greatest School on Earth, Red Oak 
Elementary School! We are so excited to be your teachers for the 
2020-2021 school year.  Get ready for a school year full of learning and 
fun.  Here are a few reminders: 
 
➢Remember to keep your class materials in a safe place and have 

them handy for class sessions.  
➢Please be on time for class which begins daily at 7:45am 
➢We will utilize Google Classroom as the hub for all live video 

sessions and assignment links. 
➢Download ClassDojo to your mobile device.  This will be our 

primary form of parent communication. 
➢First day of class is August 17, 2020 
➢Join us for Open House, Thursday, August 13, 2020 at 5pm. 

Details are forthcoming. 
 
We look forward to meeting you.  If you have any questions or concerns, 
please feel free to contact us via email or ClassDojo. 
 

Your second grade team  
Mrs. Allen ​carroll.allen@henry.k12.ga.us 
Ms. Gilliard ​tishara.gilliard@henry.k12.ga.us 
Ms. Jackson ​angel.jackson@henry.k12.ga.us  
Mrs. Ridore ​kirstie.ridore@henry.k12.ga.us 
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